
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

2nd October 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are so pleased to see how the school community is growing together and our pupils are learning 
more and more each day. It was great to see so many 3K families coming to the welcome meeting on 
Thursday - I'm glad you found it useful. I do hope as many of you as possible will come to your class 
welcome meetings with Rian and Tennille over the next weeks. We'll be asking you to let us know how 
we are doing and to tell us about any parent training sessions you might find useful.  
 
There are a few reminders for next week; 
 
Monday October 5th: Flu Immunisations 
Make sure you have returned the form to the office to let us know whether or not you want your child 
to have the immunisation spray. 
 
Tuesday October 6th: KS3 Step into Dance 
Each KS3 class will now have a weekly dance lesson as part of our health and fitness programme. 
Primary dance is coming soon. 
 
Friday October 9th: Ranger Stu 
Ranger Stu will be visiting and bringing some of his amazing animals. You can see some pictures on the 
back of our letter. Please let us know using the form below if your child has any worries or concerns 
about animals.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and stay well. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 

 
Ranger Stu Animal Session 
 
Pupil name: _____________________________Class_______________________ 
 
Animal Worries: _____________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 


